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March 22, 2002
FAX:  602-264-3100

Barbara Fuqua

3030 North Third Street Suite 1100

Phoenix AZ 85012

Re:  Burien and Watton arrangements for visitation this weekend 3/23/02

Dear Ms. Fuqua,


Mr. Burien has made several attempts to contact your client regarding specifics of exchanges this coming weekend.  As you are aware, the parties met at the Prescott Police Department last weekend for the exchange of Gloria to Mr. Burien and J.J.


Mr. Burien has communicated to your client that this weekend the exchange can take place at Parenting Skills; again, he will be responsible for the fee incurred.   You have the information and the letter for your client to fax to them for confirmation.   Mr. Burien has informed Debbie that the FAX should have been received by 9:00 Friday, March 22, 2002.  At 9:00 a.m. this morning, Parenting Skills had no response from Debbie Watton.  Mr. Burien has since made arrangements for the time to be extended to 5:00 p.m., Friday, March 22, 2002.  Mr. Burien will assume that Debbie does not plan to exercise her visiting rights if Parenting Skills does not receive confirmation from Ms. Watton.  


Should Debbie make the choice not to return his calls and not to notify Parenting Skills by 5:00 p.m. today, Friday, March 22, 2002,  Mr. Burien and J.J. will plan to go camping this weekend,  We are seeking to work toward the best interests of these minor children.  Please confirm your receipt of this FAX and that you have contacted your client.  Thank you.






Very truly yours,






Sharon Mendlick






For DeeAn Gillespie

cc:  Walter Burien
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